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Hampshire County Council’s new look Family Information and Services Hub (FISH)
is going live on 11 July!

A number of parents and young people have been worked with to make the
pages more engaging and accessible. The pages are being made easier to
navigate, and there will be new accessibility features, mobile compatibility and
even translation functionality.

As a reminder, FISH has information and advice under the following categories:
e Hampshire Local Offer
e Childcare and Early Years Education
e Family Support
e Activities Leisure and Play
e Young People
e Employment Training and Learning
e Connect4Communities
e Emotional Wellbeing and Mental Health

Users will be able to choose to view the above topics where they will be provided
with relevant information.

Please do share the pages with your families once they have gone live. You may
also want to look at the information pages about your own school and see if
there's any information that needs updating, especially your SEN Information
Report. The weblink will be remaining the same when the changes are
implemented, and can be found here:
https://fish.hants.gov.uk/kb5/hampshire/directory/home.page
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